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16/02/2023 

MRS Glenda Dunn 
1 / 69 Undercliff RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2022/2281 -80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

We wish to comment on the Development Application DA2022/2281 - 80 Undercliff Rd 
Freshwater - Formalisation of the use of these premises as a restaurant etc. 

We are long time residents of this address which is directly behind Pilu 
at Freshwater. 
We have never had any reason to complain about noise, unruly behaviour at any time day or 
night. In fact it certainly adds to the ambience and character of Freshwater Basin. 
It is an absolute asset to the area - which we are very proud to share with 
out of area visitors who come for functions. 
It is a pleasure to see the young staff members working so hard and being so friendly to local 
residents. 
We certainly support the formalisation of the Development Application. 

Glenda & Stephen Dunn 
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